
  

  

HADDENHAM COMMUNITY INFANT SCHOOL 
 

CODE OF CONDUCT FOR PARENT/CARER DRIVERS 
 
Our School Travel Plan works with the children and families of the school community to encourage a healthy 
lifestyle, increase levels of safety, both through reducing the speed of traffic, traffic congestion and pollution, 
and to improve the suitability of routes to school.  
 
With the guidance and support of the Safer Routes to School Team based at Bucks County Council we are 
able to highlight and share our concerns with the aim to make it safer for all those travelling to and from 
school.      
 
To ensure all those children and families of the community attending HCIS benefit from a safer route to school we 
need to understand and respect, at all times, the impact and dangers they face every day when travelling to and 
from school, in the following ways. 
 
As parent drivers, I/we: 
 

 Will not park in the school car park. 
 

 Will ensure that the speed of the vehicle is within the specified speed restrictions at all times. 

 Understand that parking on the white zig-zag marked areas outside the school is strictly prohibited at 
all times. 

 

 Understand that parking in the school staff car park is strictly prohibited at all times. 
 

 Understand that pedestrian access through the school staff car park is strictly prohibited at all times. 
 

 Understand that parking within the exclusion zone contributes to increased congestion, pollution and 
traffic danger around the school.  

 

 Will use the car park areas outside the exclusion zone at all times, which will help reduce the congestion 
and traffic danger around the school.   

 

 Will actively encourage our child to use the zebra crossing for their safety and the safety of others, at all 
times. 

 

 Will be considerate and understanding of pedestrians and other road users at all times.   
 

 Will play an active part in helping to reduce the speed of traffic, traffic congestion and pollution around the 
school. 

 
 
 
 


